

Summer break

Příbram 30. 5. 2023

Dear suppliers,

let us inform you that due to the summer break in our company

PURCHASE OF ALL LEAD SCRAP WILL BE STOPPED

in the following period:

July 10, 2023 - July 30, 2023

Stop of purchase: 7.7.2023 at 8 pm resuming of purchase: 31.7.2023 at 6:15 am

We send you this information in advance in an effort to give you enough time to prepare for the summer break.

In the case of any questions, do not hesitate to contact us.

Best regards,

Ing. Karel Oliva, Ph.D. Lead Recycling Division Director

Logistics department

Ms. Zdeňka Štochlová Mr. Michal Henken

Mr. Jiří Nytra

(stochlova@kovopb.cz) (henken@kovopb.cz) (nytra@kovopb.cz)

www.kovopb.cz